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For information: Accident at the Old Showfield 
Author: Chris Stringer, Environment Manager 
 
There was an accident involving a member of the public at the Old Showfield on Sunday 11 
September. 
 
We’re in regular contact with those who were involved – and with their help we’ll establish 
what happened. 
 
The nature of the injury sustained in the accident means that we’ll likely report the accident 
to the Health & Safety Executive; as appropriate we will also bring a full report to a future 
Council meeting. 
 


